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Question: 

 Senator SMITH: And the explanation. I would like to move on briefly to training centre 

chairs—$42,000 worth of training centre chairs. It does not tell me how many chairs. I am 

wondering if anyone can provide me with an explanation of whether they are—  

Mr Sedgwick: We will answer that question on notice. 

 

Answer: 

 

The Commission runs a large-scale training operation at the Woden Training Centre on a fee-

for-service basis.  In 2011, following feedback from participants and programme facilitators 

on the existing non-adjustable chairs, the Commission purchased 100 ergonomic chairs for 

use in the Woden Training Centre in order to meet its formal work health and safety 

obligations in relation to providing a safe training environment for people of all ability levels. 

The ergonomic chairs are more suited to an interactive training room environment and allow 

participants to adjust the height of their chairs according to their height and other individual 

requirements, reducing the risk of discomfort and injury.   

 

The chairs that were replaced are now used more appropriately as short-term visitor chairs. 

 


